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The 2015-2016 school year has begun, and we have hit the ground running! It has 
been busy and exciting with Homecoming week, fire drills, tornado drills, bus 
evacuation drills, and picture day.  Our entire staff and students are working hard 
and doing great!  We made a little adjustment with our 4th grade team.  Mr. Ham 
will be teaming up with Mrs. Reid to teach Writing.  He will still teach Social 
Studies and Science as well.  Mrs. Reid will also still be teaching Reading, Spelling, 
and Grammar.  Mr. Ham and Mrs. Craig will be attending the two-day Empowering 
Writers Workshop in Lubbock on September 30th and October 1st.  We are excited 
about this learning opportunity for them, and have high hopes that this will help 
our students improve their writing skills.   


